NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC OF
FILING OF NON-CANDIDACY FORM
SPRING 2023 ELECTION

Incumbent Town Supervisor Tom Perock has filed a Notice of Non-Candidacy indicating that he
does not plan to seek re-election next spring.

Town residents interested in running for office may download nomination forms and the other
required ballot access documents from the Wisconsin Elections Commission website:
https://elections.wi.gov/candidates/local/non-partisan.

Nomination papers and the other required ballot access documents must be completed and filed in
the clerk’s office by 5pm on Tuesday, January 3, 2023, in order for candidates to qualify for ballot
placement.

If you have any questions, please contact Clerk, Cindy Kocken, at 920-347-3719 or
cindyk@lawrencewi.gov.



